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First Advisory Group Meeting for Section 1 of the Purple Line Extension 

On June 6, 2013, we hosted the first meeting of the Advisory Group for Section 1 of the 
Purple Line Extension. The group will meet approximately quarterly throughout 
construction of the project and is comprised of representatives from key organizations in 
the area of the planned stations at La Brea, Fairfax and La Cienega including homeowner 
groups, neighborhood councils, businesses and business associations, property owners 
and institutions. At this first meeting, we provided an overview of the project, how it will be 
built, and how we plan to work with the community during construction. Over 100 people 
attended the meeting including Advisory Group members. Representatives were in 
attendance from the offices of State Assemblymember Richard Bloom, Los Angeles City 
Council Member Paul Koretz and Los Angeles City Council Member Tom LaBonge. Fox 
11 TV and the Larchmont Chronicle covered the meeting. 
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